
Extension of due date for EoI   

Subject: Expression of Interest for From Renewable Energy Developers For Procurement of 
Renewable Round the Clock (RE-RTC) Power on Long Term Basis. 

 

This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EoI) published on BHEL’s website i.e. www.bhel.com 
Ref No.: BHEL/RTC/EOI/23-24/0001 dated Aug. 05, 2023, seeking interest from Renewable Energy 
Developers to procure 90 Million units (KWhr) of RE-RTC power per year supplied Ex bus periphery at 
the company units located at Haridwar (54MU), Bhopal (12MU), Trichy (12MU) and Hyderabad(12MU)  
on long term basis. 

The due date for receiving the proposals against the EoI has now been extended up to September 30, 
2023 (Saturday). 

The interested Prospective Collaborator (s) shall ensure that their response, along with details 
requested as per the Annexures of this EoI, is received by BHEL on or before September 30, 2023 
(Saturday).  All other terms and conditions remain unaltered. 

Contact details for submission of response and for seeking clarifications are as below:  

Addl. General Manager (COC) 

Cost Optimisation Cell,  

BHEL COMPLEX/PLOT NO. 25  

 SECTOR-16A / Noida 

 Phone No-0120-674-8266 

  (9AM-5.30PM)  

  

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 

 

 

Invites 
 

Expression of Interest 

(EOI) 

 

From 
 

 Renewable Energy Developers 

 

For 

Procurement of  Renewable Round the 

Clock (RE-RTC) Power on Long Term Basis.  
(90 Million Units(KWhr) per annum) 

 

 

 

EOI No. – BHEL/RTC/EOI/23-24/0001  

NOTICE INVITING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

Inviting Proposals from Interested and Experienced Renewable Energy (RE) 
Developers for the Supply of Round‐The‐Clock (RTC) Power on Long‐Term 

Basis. (90 Million Units(KWhr) per annum) 
 

 

 


